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Subject: FW: Sweet Hill Acres Application 202406985
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From: Elizabeth Burdick 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:54 PM
To: Jones, Lauren <Lauren.Jones@ct.gov>
Subject: RE: Sweet Hill Acres Application 202406985

 
Received.  Thank you, Lauren.
 
Liz Burdick, Director of Land Use & Planning
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: (860) 464-3215
Email: planner@ledyardct.org

 
From: Jones, Lauren <Lauren.Jones@ct.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:52 PM
To: Megan Thomas <megan@epiccleantec.com>; Daha, Antoanela <Antoanela.Daha@ct.gov>
Cc: Maurice Gawendo <mgawendo@crklewinllc.com>; Richard Ross <richard@epiccleantec.com>;
Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>
Subject: RE: Sweet Hill Acres Application 202406985

 
Good Afternoon Megan,
As we discussed at the May 5th meeting an answer was due to DEEP earlier last week (around 5/12).
Please provide an answer by Friday May 23, 2025 as to whether Sweet Hill Acres will be: (1)
withdrawing their current application and resubmitting with all the required technical information, or
(2) will be submitting a revised application with the technical information discussed at the May 5th

meeting within 60 days.
Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss this matter further.  
 
Lauren Jones
Supervising Environmental Engineer
UIC Permitting and Compliance Program
Water Permitting and Enforcement Division
Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127
P: 860.424.3155|F: 860.424.4074|E: lauren.jones@ct.gov
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*NEW* Online Noncompliance Reporting 
Effective December 1, 2023, DEEP’s Water Permitting and Enforcement Division (“WPED”) is
receiving noncompliance notifications and follow-up reports required under
RCSA Section 22a-430 electronically. To report noncompliance, please use the following links: 
Noncompliance Notification Form 
Noncompliance Follow-Up Report Form 
 
Conserving, improving, and protecting our natural resources and environment;
Ensuring a clean, affordable, reliable, and sustainable energy supply.
 

     
 

| portal.ct.gov/DEEP

https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/stMqCLApYqckWWOfBf0fymsFS?domain=forms.office.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/esLtCM7qErT2rr8ukhWf8OtAf?domain=forms.office.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/WizpCN7rEvTZWWxcjiZfytMJQ?domain=facebook.com/
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/hcytCOJvEwTN88Xcrs4fGeMz-?domain=twitter.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/A4l3CP6wMxu0wwmC6tpfxUNdw?domain=instagram.com/
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/i9_QCQAxNycXQQqfAuxfGe89F?domain=youtube.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/YE9cCR8yMzIG66lfQCqf1hA5m?domain=linkedin.com
https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/NO8rCWWEwGI6EEYcOHVfotSzd?domain=portal.ct.gov

